29/11/2019

World Connect

Dear Sir/Madam,

Recommendation Letter for SEED FOR CHANGE

We would like to recommend SEED FOR CHANGE for partnership for development work
they undertake. SEED FOR CHANGE is a young development agency we have worke with
to reach out to our current groups of women and youth with our Solar Hubs project.
They have beenbee able to identify, train and mentor the women and youth for us. With
their business development services they have been able to support our cause for
bringing solar energy closer while helping these groups to earn an income to keep their
group and personal activities going on. We would love to see SEED FOR CHANGE
succeed as we continue working together. Your support is necessary.

DigiTal Wizards is a technology based company trading in smart solar technologies and
accessories. We supply small lanterns, home systems, irrigation pumps both for
commercial and home. We also design customized systems to suite clients needs. In
our current project we are installing Solar Hubs, centralised solar systems for electricity
and water provision in remote off grid village. In this project we intend to work with
women groups and youth to be custodians of the system and management. So making
sure that the groups are equipped is very vital. This is where our partnership with SEED
FOR CHANGE comes into clear picture.

W are very delighted to see our coherent approach helping out in development of Malawi
through rural empowerment.

Please contact me for any further information.

s Uos

Thankfully yours.
Fishani Msiska



